
$729,000 - 28976 Blake Court, Highland
MLS® #TR24057571

$729,000
4 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 2,807 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

N/A, Highland, CA

Welcome to this beautiful stunning home
located in a highly desirable community. This
is a two-story home with manicured
landscaping. It has a formal dining room for
those family Sunday dinners. It has a charming
formal living room. The large kitchen has an
open floor plan with plenty of cabinet space
and an island. Open to the family room with a
cozy fireplace. Perfect for entertaining. Custom
wood window coverings, recess lighting and
ceiling fans throughout the house. On the top
floor it has 4 bedrooms and 2 bathrooms. It
has a large master suite with his and her
closets, his and hers vanities, relaxing jet
stream bathtub with a view and separate
walk-in shower. The backyard has plenty of
room for family gatherings. It has a home
office area for those who work from home or it
could be used as a 5 bedroom. Property is
located in a cul-de-sac. Very low traffic area.
Upstairs it has a laundry room with washer and
dryer hook-ups. The garage has plenty of
room for 3 cars. In the community there is
24-hour security, two large swimming pools, a
spa, a pool for the kids, a baseball field, a
soccer field, a full basketball court, several
walking trails, picnic tables, charcoal
barbeques, catch and release four-acre lake
and a beautiful clubhouse.

Built in 2005

Additional Information



City Highland

County San Bernardino

Zip 92346

MLS® # TR24057571

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 3

Square Ft 2,807

Lot Size 0.35

Neighborhood HIGHLAND (92346)

Garages 3
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